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Home Of The Mustangs!
Enter to Learn, Go Forth to Serve

Important Links
● Mill Creek Website
● Follow us on Twitter - @TheCreekMCMS
● Need to Report an Absence? Click HERE 
● Black and Gold Calendar
● Contact Us

Reminders
• Doors Open at 7:30 am.  
School Hours -  7:50 to 3:00 pm. 
• Cell phones &  backpacks are kept in lockers. 
• If you need to get a message to your child, please 
call the office 913.667.3512

Upcoming Events
Mar 4 - 8th Gr Choir at MVHS
Mar 7 - Hoops For Hope
Mar 8 - Cheer Tryouts
Mar 10-18 - Spring Break/Teacher PD
Mar 19 - Start of 4th quarter

You can report your child 
absent by filling out a form - 
click HERE!

Message from Mr. Legler
Wow! Our musical cast & crew for Seussical Jr did a fantastic job performing for our entire student body in two different 

shows today! For the last several weeks these students have practiced and practiced to prepare for their big show 

weekend. 

A HUGE THANK YOU to our Mill Creek staff, Eng. Tech teacher Gina Miller, Choir teacher Drew Villaca and Counselor 

Shannon Keith, for the many hours they have put in with the planning, logistics, and professional execution. It was 

amazing! 

Don’t be tardy to the party! We have 3 performances for you to catch the 2024 Mill Creek Musical, Seussical Jr.

Tonight 3/1 7:00PM

Saturday Matinee, 3/2  2:00PM

Saturday Evening, 3/2  7:00PM
*See pg. 3 of this newsletter for more info.

MCMS is full of great 
educators who make a 
difference. Nominate one 
of our staff members today! 

MCMS is up for a $10,000 grant 
from the Educational Foundation. 
We need your support! Attend the 
event and vote for MCMS! 

https://www.usd232.org/mcms
https://twitter.com/home
https://www.usd232.org//cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=159
https://www.usd232.org/Page/7904
https://www.usd232.org//cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=161
https://www.usd232.org//cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=159
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aUz9CgQJoUK_UkwYunmvB4Q1fkR0tW5PpX8Ex1zqelBUQ1NZS0lVSUpXN0ZLVTczUURUNU9FWE02Si4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aUz9CgQJoUK_UkwYunmvB4Q1fkR0tW5PpX8Ex1zqelBUQ1NZS0lVSUpXN0ZLVTczUURUNU9FWE02Si4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aUz9CgQJoUK_UkwYunmvB4Q1fkR0tW5PpX8Ex1zqelBUQ1NZS0lVSUpXN0ZLVTczUURUNU9FWE02Si4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aUz9CgQJoUK_UkwYunmvB4Q1fkR0tW5PpX8Ex1zqelBUQ1NZS0lVSUpXN0ZLVTczUURUNU9FWE02Si4u
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSelnHjxrVhKid8TDoGh6b1cpQ2d3xv0T5Sjt6UWWrfGt5Z0Vw/viewform


Athletics/Activities
Track and Field season starts as soon as we come back 
from break. The first week of practice schedule is 
already posted on the website. Please contact Mrs. LS 
with any questions. 

 
Summer Camp Info will be shared after the 
break! Be ready to get your Mustangs enrolled 
in some summer athletic fun! 

More Information

If you need to pick up your child for an 
appointment, please be sure to plan ahead and 
arrive 5-10 minutes early. Lockers take extra 
time! 

We are entering the time of year where 
students take the Kansas State Assessments.  
Please review the dates below and mark your 
calendar.  It is important that students are in 
attendance on these days to avoid missing 
instructional time to make up assessments 
when they return.

● ELA Assessment: Grades 6-8: March 
25-26

● Math Assessment: Grades 6-8: April 1-2
● Science Assessment (Grade 8): April 

10-11

From PTA
Our annual meeting is Wednesday March 6th 
at 6:30pm.  You can join in person in the 
school library or via zoom. We are looking for 
individuals that would be interested in being 
part of the nominations committee to help find 
and elect PTA members for the 2024/2025 
school year.  Additionally we're looking for 
individuals that would be interested in joining 
the PTA Board next school year. 

Join Zoom Meeting
 https://zoom.us/j/96368249902

 Meeting ID: 963 6824 9902

https://www.usd232.org/Domain/336
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.google.com_url-3Fq-3Dhttps-3A__zoom.us_j_96368249902-26sa-3DD-26source-3Dcalendar-26ust-3D1709644779680326-26usg-3DAOvVaw3MMPm3-2D4VwUs3OSaIKgIms&d=DwMFaQ&c=0bnKaBRvLpfrpAvZ8KVT1xSFY9c_DBOR7fMCjBATo9M&r=-IZgA0hv3B4bP5wTqPBPcRjrXmORek52RXwSA-GgRrA&m=iN5saxEX9-Cd7VOmutkjkvtAp9PWYJWHnxn3rqDRGwBGMrY-j05mBfX1JTbZto5s&s=Ml-UJMJVHD3OeLA5hj3M4wEGyz14YrYUQlYNgFBk--M&e=










Dear Parents and Guardians,
 
Please join us on Thursday, March 7 at 6:30 PM at Mill Valley High School for Hidden in Plain View: An Initiative to Help 
Parents Spot Signs of Risky Behavior. Attendees will have the opportunity to explore an interactive display of a 
teenager’s bedroom containing over 70 items that could signal that a young person is involved in risky activities. Learn 
how to spot warning signs and get tips for talking with kids about the dangers of alcohol and drug use.
 
Hidden in Plain View Program for March 7:

5:30 PM - Hidden in Plain View bedroom display open
6:30 PM – Hidden in Plain View Presentation
7:15 PM –Panel Discussion with Q&A
 

For planning purposes, please register to join us > Hidden in Plain View Presentation
 
Attendees are encouraged to watch Don’t Wait, a new documentary that discusses the pressures facing children today 
and why it is imperative to have conversations about drugs and alcohol – before it is too late. Use code: USD232 to watch 
this film free > https://bit.ly/DontWaitUSD232
 
Remember: Talking with your kids early and often about the dangers of drug use is an effective tool to prevent youth 
substance use. For tips on starting these conversations, go to www.addictionisreal.org.

https://forms.office.com/r/uwJJS01mvG
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__bit.ly_DontWaitUSD232&d=DwMFaQ&c=0bnKaBRvLpfrpAvZ8KVT1xSFY9c_DBOR7fMCjBATo9M&r=Q5kSgPNmq7Brf_luIylq_VRuqqnkS7VPp3ikNS9X0mY&m=8yveflG0iNtCXvz3jbu2W4BWutztlw7Vw3nbABk6-fZ27uPRGcEQV6-nh-E-YjPP&s=4K1llZTwinCnlhvWL8cDarDExurfJmWinvdsFFzexkc&e=
http://www.addictionisreal.org




ONE MORE WEEK TO VOTE FOR YOUR FAVORITE NEW TEACHER!

HORIZON NOMINATIONS ARE OPEN!

Nominations are open until Friday, March 1 at noon.

 It is the time of year to honor and recognize exemplary first-year teachers who perform in a way that distinguishes 
them as outstanding. These teachers will finish their first year of teaching in May, 2024.

This fall the Kansas State Department of Education will allow the De Soto School District to nominate one Elementary and 
one Secondary teacher for the Horizon Award.  The Horizon Award honors and recognizes exemplary teachers who will 
complete their first year this May.  These spectacular teachers perform in a way that distinguishes them as outstanding.  
All of our 2023-2024 certified teachers who were new last August to the profession are eligible for this honor!  Below you 
will find the guidelines for nominating a teacher:

Novice teachers who will have successfully completed their first year of teaching are eligible to be recognized. A teacher 
(Pre-K through grade 12) who successfully completes his/her first year of teaching by May 2024 is eligible. The Kansas 
Horizon Award Program is a regional competition. The regions correspond to the state’s four U.S. congressional 
districts. 

The Kansas State Department of Education will appoint regional selection committees responsible for reviewing the 
nomination forms and selecting four elementary classroom teachers and four secondary classroom teachers per region for 
a total of 32 teachers.

v  The criteria for this award are:

v  Nominee will have successfully completed his or her first year of teaching in a pre-kindergarten through 
grade 12 Kansas school accredited by the State Board of Education.

v  Nominee will be a full-time classroom teacher.

v  Nominee will be responsible for the assessment of students, assignment of grades, preparation of lesson 
plans, parent-teacher conferences, discipline, attendance, and other daily educational tasks.

v  Nominee will have performed in a way that distinguishes him or her from other novice teachers. Nominee 
is considered to be exceptionally skilled, dedicated and able to inspire students of all backgrounds and 
abilities.

  Anyone can nominate an outstanding teacher who will complete their first year this year: administrators, teachers, and/or 
parents.  (A first year teacher is considered a teacher new to the profession).  If you would like to nominate a first year 
teacher go to www.usd232.org/horizonaward and follow the Horizon Award nomination link.  The deadline for 
nominating a first year teacher is noon on March 1, 2024.

http://www.usd232.org/horizonaward

